
NOTICE TO PATRONS 

  

               

         wdgpublichealth.ca 
 

The following information will be collected 
for dine-in patrons since food and drink are 

served at this establishment, as per the 
Ontario Regulation 364/20 made under the 

Reopening on Ontario Act, 2020. 
 

• Name and email or telephone number 
of at least one person in your party 

• The date and time of entry 

• Table number or location (optional) 

Information will be destroyed after 30 days, unless it is provided to Wellington-

Dufferin-Guelph Public Health (WDGPH) upon request, for COVID-19 contact 

tracing purposes in an effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

If you have questions about the purpose for collecting this information, you can 

contact WDGPH at 519-822-2715. If you have questions about how the 

establishment will handle your information, please ask at the time of collection. 

 The Customer Information is being collected under the authority of the Health Protection 

and Promotion Act, the Reopening Ontario (A Flexible Response to COVID-19) Act and 

Schedule 2, section 1(1)5 of O. Reg. 364/20: Rules for Areas in Stage 3. 

              

          
 wdgpublichealth.ca 

Adapted and reprinted with permission from the Region of Waterloo Public Health and Emergency Services. 


